REMEMBERING

William Stefanuk
April 7, 1925 - March 29, 2021
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Tribute from Mark Memorial Funeral Services

Mark Memorial Funeral Services Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Laurie Jacob

Relation: Friend

Bill was a part of our family gatherings many times in the last several years. He was kind, fun, and
witty in his sense of humor. He enjoyed being part of a multi generational gathering for which the
vibrancy of small children filled the room. He made many of us laugh and will be missed by all of our
family. Itis sad that isolation and Covid 19 defined how he spent his last year however lived his long
and vibrant life to the fullest up until then.
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